Greg Lucey Greg Lucey <greglucey@comcast.net> From: Wednesday, June 30, 2021 8:15 AM Sent: Greg Lucey To: 5:59 3 Messages Back **Minutes** THI COUNCILO? O'MAILEY, I spoke to Councillor Spadafora as well on this same point after the meeting. See below for the language I sent him and Clerk Lucey last week. Bold, underlined and highlighted are the changes. For at least one of the licenses, preference shall be given to an applicant where at least 51% of the business is owned by a resident of Malden, who has been a resident for each of the past five years, OR to an applicant who would qualify for the Cannabis Control Commission Economic Empowerment Priority Review or the Social Equity Program OR a minority owned business as designated by the Commonwealth of Massachusetts. Best, Jenelle See More Policies na Challais Indoor 7:54 AM **Greg Lucey** To: CRAIGSPADAFORA@gm..... ----- Original Message -----From: Greg Lucey Show Quoted Content

Sent from my iPhone

M

This email has been scanned for spam and viruses by Proofpoint Essentials. Visit the following link to report this email as spam: